
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Message from the Superintendent 
 

Dear Rosemead Community, 
  
On August 19, 2020, The Rosemead School District Board of Trustees, teachers, support staff, and administrators welcomed our 
students to the 2020-2021 school year.  Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, all students began the school year in Distance Learning and 
receive daily instruction and support online, virtually.  
  
Distance Learning Instructional Program –​ Students’ daily schedules include a combination of synchronous live instruction and 
asynchronous independent work.  For our younger students, live on-screen instruction began slowly and will gradually increase over 
the course of the first few weeks.  Our goal is to balance live instruction with independent work so that students are not 
overwhelmed with too much time behind a computer screen.  For elementary students, daily live instruction is occurring in the 
morning with afternoon’s reserved for independent work and additional support time for students, individually or in small groups, 
depending on need.  Our middle school students attend classes virtually, periods 1 through 7, just as if they were in a traditional 
school setting.  Teachers are conducting live instruction and independent work within the periods to ensure a good balance for 
students.  Opportunities for small group instruction and individualized support are also included.  
  
For students on an Individualized Education Plan (IEP) and our English Learners, additional support and related services are being 
provided by our talented team of specialists.  
  
Parent Updates​ – Our instructional model will depend on the current COVID-19 case data in our county and city.  Although our 
school began via Distance Learning, it is possible that in class instruction will be possible as determined by our County Department 
of Public Health.  We will continue to keep our community updated to changes in our instructional program.  Please be assured that 
the safety of our students and staff will be the top priority and guide the decisions we make regarding our instructional program. 
  
Technology​ – Any student in our District is eligible to check out a Chromebook computer for educational purposes at home.  We are 
also making available “hotspot” devices to allow students without internet connectivity to access the internet for the purposes of 
accessing classes and completing assignments.  Any family in need of a device can request one by clicking on the following link: 
https://bit.ly/2EpTTmW​. 
  
Student Meal Applications​ – We highly encourage all families to apply for free or reduced price meals by visiting the following 
website:​ ​ ​https://bit.ly/2BywBd2​.  The application process is safe, secure, and private.  Information regarding meal distribution is 
available at the following link:  ​https://rosemeadcafe.com/​. 
  
Schools Offices ​– All school offices are open and staff is available to assist our families.  Please feel free to call or stop by if you 
need assistance.  *All visitors will be required to wear facial masks and practice social distancing requirements when visiting our 
campuses. 
  
Respectfully, 
Alejandro Ruvalcaba 
Superintendent of Schools 
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Educational Services Division 

ENROLLMENT - TRANSITIONAL KINDERGARTEN, KINDERGARTEN, AND 1​ST​-8​TH​ GRADE 

Enrollment for our 2020-2021 school year has begun. We have implemented our online enrollment process for                
Transitional Kindergarten, Kindergarten, and 1st through 8th Grade enrollment. Please visit the District website at               
https://www.rosemead.k12.ca.us/Page/488​ to find more information on enrollment and registration.  
 
Preschool Program​: 
Call 626-312-2900, x235, to reach the Child Development/Preschool department. 

Transitional Kindergarten through 8th Grade Program:  
1) enroll online and 2) call the campuses.  For more information visit our websites or call our campuses. 
 

Encinita Elementary School  
(626) 286-3111 

www.rosemead.k12.ca.us/encinita 

Mildred B. Janson Elementary School 
(626) 288-3150 

www.rosemead.k12.ca.us/janson 

Savannah Elementary School 
(626) 443-4015 

www.rosemead.k12.ca.us/savannah 
Emma. W. Shuey Elementary School 

(626) 287-5221 
www.rosemead.k12.ca.us/shuey 

Muscatel Middle School 
(626) 287-1139 

www.rosemead.k12.ca.us/muscatel 

Rosemead School District  
District Office (626) 312-2900 

www.rosemead.k12.ca.us  
 

Questions: 
Preschool enrollment & qualification:  contact Mrs. Bella Galvan, (626) 312-2900 x235, ​bgalvan@rosemead.k12.ca.us 
TK-8th gr. & Transfer permits: contact Ms. Myrene Mangali, (626) 312-2900 x230, ​mmangali@rosemead.k12.ca.us 

 

Important Upcoming Dates: 
Day Date Event Time / Location Questions - Contact 
Thurs. Aug. 6 Regular Board of Trustees Meeting 6:30 p.m. Zoom meeting Superintendent’s Office 
Wed. Aug. 19 1st Day of School, 2020-2021 SY Distance Learning School Main Office 
Thurs. Sept. 3 Regular Board of Trustees Meeting 6:30 p.m. Zoom meeting Superintendent’s Office 
Thurs. Sept. 17 Study Session Board of Trustees 

Meeting 
6:30 p.m. Zoom meeting Superintendent’s Office 

Thurs. Oct. 1 Regular Board of Trustees Meeting 6:30 p.m. Zoom meeting Superintendent’s Office 
Thurs. Oct. 15 Study Session Board of Trustees 

Meeting 
6:30 p.m. Zoom meeting Superintendent’s Office 
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